
PARK LANE HOTEL

kP 4
v

PICCADILLY 

LONDON W1

l?th June, 1930,

Dear Sir Arthur,

I wish to tnank you sincerely for your kind 

letter with regard, to my book "The Heroines of 

Ancient Persia." I believe it was in error that 

the letter was addressed to my brother. The last 

time I had the pleasure of meeting you was at the 

Albert Hall on tne occasion of the tenth anniver­

sary of the Armistice.

With kind regards from my brother and myself,

Yours since

Sir Arthur W. Currie, 3-.C.M.G-., X.C.B.


